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The following have received awards from the Studebaker Fellowship for the 2003-2004 academic year.

Oksana Bartosh

Oksana has been awarded up to $750 for expenses incurred during research and presentation of her project.  The goal of her research is to investigate the impact of environmental education programs on student achievement.  Her project analyzes the differences between schools with environmental or ecological programs and schools with traditional programs.  Oksana expanded her research to include schools in Ukraine.  

Nancy Gleason

Nancy has been awarded up to $500.  She has been invited to give an oral presentation of her MES thesis at the Eighth International Symposium on Environmental Concerns in Right-of-Way Management September 12-16, 2004 in Saratoga Springs, New York.  The title of her graduate thesis is:  “Impacts of Powerline Rights-of-Way on Forested Stream Habitat in Western Washington.”  

Eve Rickert

Eve was awarded $750 to offset expenses incurred during her thesis research in Costa Rica and presentation in Olympia, Washington.  Her thesis examines the effects of the global crisis in coffee prices on land use in the District of Agua Buena, Province of Puntarenas, Costa Rica, and concomitant effects on biodiversity.  

Rachael Jamison

Rachael was awarded $750 towards expenses incurred in presenting her master’s thesis at a professional conference.  Rachael presented her thesis, “Certified Organic Farming in Washington State:  A Feminist Empiricist Examination” at the conference, “Eating as a Moral Act: Ethics and Power from Agrarianism to Consumerism” April 25-27, 2004 at the University of New Hampshire.

Pamela Sanguinetti

Pamela was awarded up to $750 to present her thesis, “Response of Black Brant (Branta Bernicla) and Harbor Seal (Phoca vitulina) to the Changes in Public Use Management at Dungeness National Wildlife Refuge, Sequim, Washington,” at the National Association of Environmental Professionals in Portland, Oregon on April 28, 2004.

Joanne Schuett-Hames

Joanne was awarded up to $750 pending acceptance of her abstract by the 2004 annual meeting of the Society for Conservation Biology July 30 – August 4 in New York City.  She was invited to present a poster project but did not receive an invitation to give an oral presentation.  Joanne has declined the invitation to present a poster project and will not be attending the conference.

Lisa Schonberg

Lisa was awarded up to $750 to support her attendance and presentation at the Association for Tropical Biology & Conservation and/or the Society for Conservation Biology conference(s) Summer 2004.  Her thesis title is: “Impacts of Climate Change on Insect Populations in a Tropical Cloud Forest.”

Only two, Eve Rickert and Rachael Jamison, have thus far completed their research/presentation and received their fellowships in full.  The others are either in the process or their presentations are still in the future.
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